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To all of you out there who 

have been able to reconnect 

with some family members 

but still waiting to reconnect 

with so many more. 

In school this week, our little Puffins have been busy creating landscapes using water colour paints—we 

clearly have many talented artists in the making. Well done!  



One of our other KS1 Bubbles has also be busy creating their very own Magical Wood scene. 

And a bit of socially distanced scootering at playtime to keep us all active. Great fun with our friends!  

And when the sun is 

shining, it’s time to 

grab your collection 

boxes and go on a na-

ture hunt. Lots of lovely 

things to find and talk 

about. See the next 

page for more pictures.  





This little Robin has been busy thinking about ways in which we can help our planet and here she has 

clearly listed 5 things that we could do to help make a difference. She has also created a poster entitled 

‘Green Shoots’ to help people understand how important it is to consider ways to help the environment. 

Well done!  

This little Robin has been busy helping his dad at work, working on his computer, building shelters and enjoying 

cooking outdoors. After all that, he still managed to find time to enjoy chilling in the sunshine and creating an im-

pressive model with his construction toys.  A busy chap indeed!  



And to end our  newsletter this week, we give you a scary spider story written by one of our Year 4 pupils. 

Make sure you don’t read it alone!!!!! EEEeeeeck!  



 

 

 

 

 

PARENT SURVEY 2019-2020 

Each year we ask you to complete a survey to help us gather your 

thoughts on how well we provide for your child. We welcome and val-

ue your feedback to help us know what is going well and what we 

could improve on. Normally, we would send out a paper survey but 

with the limitations on physical documents moving between home 

and school, we will be emailing this survey to you. Please could you 

complete and return the survey in one of the following ways: 

1. Via email: Fill in the survey online and email it back to                   

admin@perran-ar-worthal.corrnwall.sch.uk  

2. By post: Print the survey at home, complete and post it back to 

Perran-ar-worthal School, Perranwell, School Hill, Truro, TR3 7LA. 

3. By hand: Print the survey at home or collect one from the front 

office in school, complete and return by hand to the front office 

anytime between 8.30am and 3.30pm Monday to Friday.  

We would very much like these returned by Monday, 29th June.  

Thank you for your support with our survey. We value your feedback 

in helping us to make our school the best it can be for your child.   


